ESTEEM

Wireless Modems

December 18, 2002

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Dear SiryfMadam:

In regards to section 2.1043 of the FCC Rules, the original device remains the same with no changes. The
permissive change is for confidentiality only.

Please see cover letter dated December 3, 2002 .

If you have any questions or need additional information please do not hesitate to contact me at
509-735-9092 ext. 15.

Sincerely,

D. Brent Strecker
Vice President, Engineering
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